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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 
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MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
WOWS for Foundation Stage   

RECEPTION Clemence LEARN & LOVE:  For always listening so well and trying her very best in 
everything 

YEAR 1 

Poppy LEARN:  For excellent Maths work, showing a great understanding of 
place value 

Órlaith LEARN:  For great effort and progress in reading 

Andrew WORSHIP:  For excellent work in RE about Holy Week 

YEAR 2 
The Whole Class WORSHIP:  For their wonderful dancing, acting and narrating of the events 

of Maundy Thursday 

Emily WORSHIP:  A special mention for her beautiful and reverent portrayal of 
Jesus 

YEAR 3 

Eloise LEARN:  For the most fantastic Greek myth 

Evan LEARN:  For his fabulous concentration this term 

Tabitha LOVE:  For being such a joy to have in the classroom! 

YEAR 4 The Whole Class LOVE:  For exemplary behaviour this term 

YEAR 5 The Whole Class WORSHIP, GROW & LEARN:  For working so hard and performing 
brilliantly in the Stations of the Cross 

YEAR 6 The Whole Class  GROW & LEARN:  For a fantastic term of hard work, especially your 
beautiful double-page spreads 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Music 

Penelope (Y2) For her hard work in every piano lesson and for making great progress this 
term. Keep it up, Penelope! 

Evan (Y3) For his enthusiasm and fantastic progress on the piano this term. You're a 
superstar, Evan! Keep it up! 

Matty (Y3) For an excellent performance in his first guitar exam. Well done, Matty! 
 

CONGRATULATIONS:   

• Gus (Y5) – ABRSM Initial Grade Piano – Passed  
• Harriet (Y3) – ABRSM Grade 1 Piano Practical–Passed with Merit  
• Rafferty (Y6) – ABRSM Initial Grade Piano – Passed with Merit 
• Amber (Y5) – ABRSM Initial Grade Piano – Passed with Merit 
• Amelie (Y6) – ABRSM Guitar – Prep Test  
• Octavia (Y4) – ABRSM Guitar – Prep Test  
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• Coco (Y5), Millie (Y6) and Poppy (Y4) have been nominated by 
examiners for the IDTA Musical Theatre Awards after achieving 
Distinctions in their recent exams. The finals are held on 1st July in 
Blackpool and they will be competing against children from all over 
the country. Congratulations girls for being nominated and good 
luck!  

• Millie (Y2) - Swim England Level 2 Badge  
• Imogen (Y1) – Swim England ‘I CAN’ Badge 

• Poppy (Y1), Imogen (Y1) & Emily (Y2) – Puma 5 Tigers 
Gymnastic Award 

• Meg (Y1) & Ellen (Y1) – Lynx 6 Tigers Gymnastic Award 

 

SPORTS COLOUR AWARDS 
Colours are awarded to pupils in Year 6 and Year 5 who have represented 
the school in a range of fixtures including major championships and 
tournaments and who have shown excellence, commitment and good 
sportsmanship. Half colours are awarded to pupils in Year 5 and Year 6 who 
have represented the school at local level. This term, a team made up of 
Year 6 boys and 3 Year 5 boys went to the 5-a-side ISA Football Finals at 
St. George's Park and came 4th in the Bowl competition. A year 5 and 6 
netball team were runners up in the Mayfield high five tournament.  9 

children ran in the cross-country cluster finals with one girl from this team qualifying for the Sussex 
finals. Congratulations to all the children who have taken part this term! 
 

FOOTBALL 
COLOURS 

Jack Fabian Art  Rafferty Harrison 
Harry Myles Louis Thomas  Lorenzo 
Gus  Rafe    

 

NETBALL  
COLOURS 

Jenna Bella Emma Amelie Millie 
Annabelle Winnie    

NETBALL  
HALF COLOURS 

Lily Mae Coco Eloise Amber  
     

      

RUGBY  
COLOURS 

Jack Fabian Art Rafferty Harrison 
Harry Myles Louis Thomas  

RUGBY  
HALF COLOURS 

Pip Henry Lorenzo Gus  
     

      

HOCKEY 
COLOURS 

Jenna Bella Emma Amelie Millie 
Annabelle Winnie     

HOCKEY 
HALF COLOURS 

Lily  Mae Orla Coco Amber  
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PTA NEWS 

A big thank you to our PTA who this term have transferred to the School the sum of £7,292 
This has been spent on the following for which we are extremely grateful: 

• IPads, software and storage £4,035 • Outdoor learning sessions     £900 
• Phonics Books      £1,167 • Theatre trip       £1,190 

 
BRITISH HEART FOUNDATION  

On the 23rd March we had a day of skipping and wearing something red to raise an amazing £107.80 for 
the British Heart Foundation.  A big thank you for all donations.   
 
YEAR 2 CAKE SALE  
Well done Year 2 for making £110!  This money will be donated to Missio. This is a charity who help 
missionaries support the most vulnerable and poor people throughout the world.  

 
'OUR SCHOOL CAP MADE IT ALL THE WAY TO NEW 
YORK!!' 
This was spotted in a very trendy vintage shop in New York!  
For sale for $40.  Certainly made us smile when we received 
the photos in an email! 

  
 
 
 
HIGH FIVE NETBALL TOURNAMENT @  
Battle Abbey Prep School – Friday 24th March 2023 
 

TEAM:  Emily, Lara,  Ariana, Poppy,  Ottilie, Harriet L and Annemieke 
The Y3-4 girls went to Battle Abbey Prep School last 
Friday to play a high five netball tournament. They 
played 5 teams in a round robin format, winning all their 
games. This put them at the top of the table and 
winners of the tournament. All the girls played 
extremely well and showed huge improvement from 
their last match.  Thank you to all the parents who 
came, supported and helped with transport home. 
RESULTS:   SH v BAS Prep B won 5-0 

SH v BAS Prep C won 10-0 
SH v BAS Prep A won 7-0 
SH V Battle and Langton won 2-1 
SH v Beechwood won 3-1 

 
6-A-SIDE FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT @  
Battle Abbey Prep School  
TEAM:  Teddy, Joey,  Rowland, Liam, Tolly and Evan 
The boys also went to Battle Abbey Prep School and played a 6-a-side tournament. They played 4 matches in 
a round robin format. Despite last-minute positional changes due to illness the boys played really well and had 
some very close losses. Overall, they won 1, drew 1 and lost 2 which placed them third on the table. Thanks 
again go to the parents who supported the team and helped drive the boys’ home 
RESULTS:   SH v BAS Prep A lost 1-2. 

SH v St Thomas drew 1-1 
SH v Battle and Langton lost 0-2 
SH v BAS Prep B won 5-0 

 
DIARY DATES 
Mon 17th – Fri 21st April HOLIDAY CLUB There are places available in the Holiday Club and if you wish 

to take these up please contact Mrs HT on 
nursery@sacredheartwadhurst.org.uk  

WEEK 1 – SUMMER TERM 2023 

Tue 25th April  Start of Summer Term 2023 08.45 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School  
where learning is fun! 

 

 
Reception Class have been learning that Lent is a time to grow. We have enjoyed looking for signs of spring 
around School. We have also been painting daffodils. We had to look really carefully at the colours, shape and 
position of each flower. This week we were lucky to have a visit from two adorable lambs. A big thank you to Mr 
and Mrs Cox! 
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Year 5 all took part in a re-enactment of the Stations of the Cross, in the church, on the last day of term. 
Everyone had an important part to play. Some children were readers; they explained each of the Stations, 
described what happened, and then invited the congregation to reflect with a special prayer. Other children acted 
out the parts, showing how Jesus made his journey with the cross, was crucified and then placed in the tomb. 
The performance ended with a moving rendition of the hymn "Were 
you there when they crucified my Lord?" which the children sang as 
the congregation left the church in silence, as a mark of respect for 
the sacrifice Jesus made for us all. 
Taking part in the re-enactment has really helped the children to 
understand and appreciate the sacrifice Jesus made for us all. Thank 
you, Year 5, for all working so hard to make this such a 
moving, meaningful and special end to the term.  

This week, we were delighted to receive a visit from Britain's Got Talent finalist, Tom Ball who spoke to us about 
achieving our dreams.  He shared with us his recent experience of performing in America's Got Talent- All Stars, 
and the emotions he felt when he gained the golden buzzer from all of the judges.  During the interactive 

assembly, we sang with him, adding 
actions to the words, and we were 
treated to an incredible performance of 
his favourite song: 'Bring Him Home' 
from 'Les Miserables'.  Tom then led a 
workshop for some children focusing 
on acting through song, audition 
technique and character workshop.  We 
were all inspired to follow our dreams! 


